
NOTICE OF POST ELECTION REVIEW 
 
The post-election equipment review or post-election review (PER) is a manual recount 
(or “audit”) of randomly-selected precincts for specific offices following each state 
general election. The review compares the hand count of the ballots with the results 
from the electronic voting system to determine if counting accuracy of the voting 
system meets a defined standard.  
 
Goodhue County’s Post-Election Review (PER) will be held on November 18, 2024 at 
9:00 A.M. in the Goodhue County Government Center, 509 W. 5th St. Room 301, Red 
Wing MN  55066. 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 

 


